
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                   

Vaccine Tips 
 
 

 

School is Starting Soon: Your Patients Need YOU to Start on Time!  
 
 
 
 

 
Prioritize back-to-school immunizations this time of year: 

• Reach out to families to schedule appointments using this robocall script or 
letter. 

• Administer needed vaccines at all visits, not just wellness checks.  
• Make it easy for busy parents to come in! 

o Set up back-to-school immunization clinics. 
o Offer evening and weekend appointments. 
o Offer immunization-only appointments leading up to the first day of 

school. 
• Talk openly to parents about vaccine safety and concerns. Share personal 

accounts and reasons why you support vaccines.  
 

Need Additional Support? Request an Immunization Quality 
Improvement for Providers (IQIP) visit! 

• Learn about strategies to increase on-time immunizations. 
• Understand how to use CAIR to improve your immunization practice.  
• Contact your VFC Field Representative to schedule an IQIP visit today! 

 
Let’s make sure no child is excluded from getting immunized! 

California Department of Public Health 
Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 

Toll Free Phone: 
877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
 
Toll Free Fax:  
877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
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https://eziz.org/assets/docs/ProviderRobocallMsgTemplate.docx
https://eziz.org/assets/docs/ProviderToPatientLetterTemplate.docx
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/CDPH%20Document%20Library/Immunization/IMM-231.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/parents/why-vaccinate/index.html
https://eziz.org/vfc/provider-requirements/iqip/
https://eziz.org/vfc/provider-requirements/iqip/

